
From: Vicky Wong  

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 4:26 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Questions regarding Proposal Notice file number D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi!  

I have some concerns regarding this development proposal at Leslie street and John 
Birchall Road (0 Birchall Road).  I believe it’s proposal 2 condominiums right at that 
intersection.  Elgin mills and Leslie is already packed with future townhouses plus the 
existing residential,  having 2 tall condominiums will just make it worst!  This shouldn’t 
be an area of condominiums.  The roads just doesn’t allow that.  I greatly oppose this if 
possible.  Or is there going to be more restrictions on this? 

Thank you  

Vicky Wong (Resident of Richmond Hill: 59 Brookfam Street) 
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